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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Military and Veterans Affairs 
Division of Administrative Services 
Procurement Section 
 

 

 

Cadet Work Experience in Vocational Trades 
RFP NUMBER 230000012 

Amendment #1 
January 31, 2021 

This INFORMATIONAL ONLY amendment is being issued to answer a question asked 
by a potential bidder.  

 
The current Deadline for Receipt of Proposals is 2:00 p.m. on February 9, 2023. 
 
Important Note to Offerors:  This Amendment is being issued for INFORMATIONAL PURPOSES ONLY. 
This document DOES NOT need to be returned with your proposal. Only the RFP terms and conditions 
referenced in this amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain the 
same. 
 
//SIGNED COPY ON FILE// 
Procurement Officer: James Sonnier  
Title: Procurement Specialist II  
Phone:   (907) 428-7224 
Email:   MvaDasProcurement@alaska.gov  
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Question asked by potential offeror and answer from the state: 
 

Question 1: Can you give an approximate date range for the first iteration of this contract (section 
referenced below)?  

Sec. 3.03 - Deliverables  

• On or about week eight (8) of each Term, contractor(s) will coordinate with AMYA staff to give a pre-
presentation to the Alaska Military Youth Academy (AMYA) Cadet Corp. • During Weeks 19-21 of each 
Term, selected Cadets will receive vocational training/education Monday through Friday; 8:00a.m. to 
5:00p.m. with ½ hour for lunch. Training will not be conducted on State of Alaska recognized holidays 
unless both parties agree to conduct training on the holiday. 

Answer:  Ideally the initial pre-presentation for Week 8 would be scheduled for March 6-10, 2023.  
However, because of the solicitation and award process this may not occur until the week of March 13,  
2023, and may not be held at all for the current class depending on AMYA’s schedule. The schedule for  
the current AMYA class Weeks 19-21 are May 21, 2023 through June 9, 2023. 
 
There are NO changes to the RFP at this time.  
 
END OF AMENDMENT 1. 


